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Traffic Alert 

 
Update for Union Ave. Closure In Las Cruces 

August 15 and August 16 
 

Las Cruces - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) along with La 
Calerita Construction continue with work at the I-10/Ramp E. Bridge and the I-10/Union Ave. 
Bridge in Las Cruces. 

 
La Calerita Construction will be removing the existing bridge and work will begin on the I-10 and 
Union Ave. closure beginning 5:00 a.m. on Saturday, August 15, 2015 through 6:00 a.m. on 
Monday, August 17.  In the event that additional bridge removal work becomes necessary, work 
may continue on August 22 and 23. 

 
Northbound Union Ave. traffic will be detoured via Stern east to Cholla Rd./Broadmoor Rd. 
north to Sam Steel Way, then west to Union Ave. to get the traffic around the work zone. 
Southbound traffic will need to utilize the same detour traveling in the opposite direction. Detour 
signing will also be in place for using the University Avenue to South Main Street detour to get 
around the work zone. 

 
The NMDOT and La Calerita Construction will have their next month Public Involvement 
meeting Tuedsay, August 11, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. at the NMDOT Las Cruces Complex 750 
N. Solano, Las Cruces, NM 88005.   
 
For information regarding this project contact Ryan Tafoya, NMDOT District One Project 
Manager at (575) 525-7313 ryan.tafoya@state.nm.us, or Bridget Spedalieri, NMDOT at (575) 
525-7340 bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us . 
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